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Tryg to postpone its Capital Markets Day to the autumn 2021 
    

 

Following the announced cash offer for RSA Insurance Group Plc on 18th November 2020 

and pending approval from regulatory authorities, Tryg has decided to postpone the 

Capital Markets Day originally planned for 28th January 2021.  

 

As communicated previously, the intended acquisition of certain RSA’s Nordic assets is 

deemed transformational for Tryg and it will have a profound impact on the company’s 

operational and financial performance. Tryg has therefore decided to postpone its 

Capital Markets Day to the autumn when Tryg expect to have obtained the approval of 

the acquisition from the relevant authorities.  

 

A new date will be announced in due course. 

 
 
Additional information  
 
For further information visit tryg.com or contact Investor Relations;  
 

• Investor Relations Officer Gianandrea Roberti on +45 20 18 82 67 or 
gianandrea.roberti@tryg.dk 

• Investor Relations Manager Peter Brondt on +45 22 75 89 04 or 

peter.brondt@tryg.dk  
 

 

 

 

Tryg is one of the largest non-life insurance companies in the Nordic region with activities in 

Denmark, Norway and Sweden. Tryg provides peace of mind and value for more than 4 million 

customers on a daily basis. Tryg is listed on Nasdaq Copenhagen and 53% of the shares are held 

by TryghedsGruppen smba. TryghedsGruppen, annually, contributes around DKK 650m to peace 

of mind purposes via TrygFonden. 

http://www.tryg.com/

